
Re-enrollment
April 4-deadline for 50% off re-enrollment fee

Re-enrollment for the 2025-26 academic year is now open.
Mark the deadline above to save $250 off the Re-enrollment Fee
($500 after April 4).  Open Enrollment also begins on April 5 and
remember that anyone who refers a new student to CCA earns
a $1000 referral rebate (see coupon on Pg. 2. Print as many as
needed or stop by the office to get coupons.)

Calvary Christian Academy

the Knight’s Herald

Mar 18--Bus Evacuation Drill

Mar 19 - Dine to Donate @ Portillo’s
Flyer will be emailed next week.

Mar 20 - Tornado Drill

Mar 20--Half-day School
Parent-Teacher Conferences

Mar 21--No School

Mar 24-28--No School
Spring Break

Mar 31 - Back to School
after Spring Break
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Calendar of Events
Parent-Teacher Conferences

Spring Parent-Teacher Conferences will take place next
Thursday, March 20.  Students will have school in the morning
(see dismissal times below).  Click on the sign-up links to set up
your time for a conference.  Note:  JH/SH conferences for the
Spring are not group meetings--please schedule a time slot for
each teacher you want to meet.

Half-Day dismissal times:
K3 & K4:  11:45 am
K5 - 5th:  12:00 pm
6th-12th: 12:15 pm

Conference Sign-up (click on grade level to sign-up):
K3-K4
K5-5th
6th-12th

For behold, the winter is past; the
rain is over and gone.  The flowers
appear on the earth, the time of

singing has come.
-- Song of Solomon 2:11-12a

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4CAAAC28A3FBC25-55479913-early#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4CAAAC28A3FBC25-55479954-elementary#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4CAAAC28A3FBC25-55479993-junior#/
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Spring Break is March 24-28 - No School.

Information for the HS Spring Formal was emailed to all
High School parents this week.  If you did not receive the

email, please notify the school office.

With the ever-changing Illinois weather, remember to send
a jacket on days that could be cool.  Recess will be outside
and on cooler days, students without a jacket may need to

remain inside.

Just a reminder that shorts are to be mid-thigh.  Many
that are being worn currently are not meeting the

requested length.

Reminders

Upcoming Events
March 19 - Dine to Donate @ Portillo’s

March 20 - Spring P/T Conferences
April 11 - HS Spring Formal

April 15 - Pre-K Donuts with Dad
April 18 - No School - Good Friday
April 21 - No School - Easter Break

April 25-26 - The Lion King
May 16 - CCA Golf Classic

Dine to Donate
Next Wed, March 19 at Portillo’s

Remember the Flyer -->


